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120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 
Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 

Tel: (416) 644-1568 
Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 

 
 

March 19, 2014 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re:  Emerald Energy From Waste Inc.  - Application for an Interim Electricity   
  Generation Licence 
 
On behalf of Emerald Energy From Waste Inc. ("Emerald"), we are writing to apply for an interim 
electricity generation licence, effective March 31, 2014. 
 
As explained in the cover letter to Emerald's generator licence application dated February 14, 2014 (the 
"Original Application"), it is expected that the commercial closing of the transaction for the purchase and 
sale of the generation facilities at issue will be on March 31, 2014. If an interim generator license can be 
issued to Emerald on an expedited basis by March 31, 2014, the escrow arrangement described in the 
Original Application will be unnecessary, thereby avoiding the need for an operating and maintenance 
agreement between Emerald and Algonquin Power Energy from Waste Inc. ("Algonquin").  
 
It is Emerald's understanding that it must notify the Board upon commercial closing and confirm that the 
generation facilities have been transferred to Emerald (the “Commercial Closing”). As well, Algonquin 
will file a letter with the Board shortly requesting that its licence (currently in the name of KMS Peel Inc.) 
be revoked upon the completion of the Commercial Closing and the issuance of an interim generator 
licence to Emerald.  
   
We thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
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Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 

 
 


